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To the OPSB: First things first, I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to
granting Republic Wind application for wind turbines in Seneca county
for a number of reasons, which I have stated in my previous letters,
but will mention again: The karst issue; water wells contaminated,
health concerns, property values decreased, turbines not efficient, not
true clean energy, need I continue? Looking at all of the most recent
comments concerning the pro wind turbine issue in Seneca county, I
am surprised that most of the letters are 'FORM LETTERS'
presumably from Apex and all the people need to do is sign their
names. You have to ask yourself, how not committed is that? Please
remember: EVERYTHING THAT GLITTERS IS NOT GOLD.....

Linda Morsher
Bellevue, Ohio
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